

HAEG Newsletter

2012-2013

HAEG Committee Contact Details

Chair Richard Stanley 03 6295 0123 richard@theartofrichard stanley.com

Vice Chair Public Officer Jill Miller 03 6295 1960 jm.artist@gmail.com

Treasurer
Membership Secretary
Anne LeFevre
03 6297 8209
ter.ann@bigpond.com

Secretary
Rosie Reid
03 6295 0468
rosie@olrig.com.au

Committee Members

Chris Baczkowski 03 6295 1915 cbaczkow@bigpond.com

Di Evans 03 6267 4802, 0402262728 tenere@northnet.com.au

Lesley Gould 03 6267 4906, 0408108340 gouldles@bigpond.com

Tricia Reed 03 6267 9687 reed.michael@iinet.net.au

Paul Thomas 0419839157 thomopaul@hotmail.com

Newsletter Editor
June Avery
03 6297 8325, 0412888133
junemavery.art@bigpond.com

Number 1 12-13

Winter 2012

Our New Committee

The AGM has resulted in an expanded committee. A warm welcome to all. This enthusiastic group will need all your support in the coming year and as our outgoing Chair Greg Guy expressed, with your help HAEG will go from strength to strength.

Our sincere thanks to Greg for his work as both Chair and Committee Member of HAEG over the past five years.

The Tasmanian Youth Portraiture Prize 2011

Under the auspices of The TRA Visual Arts Touring Programme, HAEG is fortunate to have the work of 10 of the finalists, including the winner of this prestigious art prize on display at our Lovett Gallery from **7-29 July.** Note that the dates vary slightly from those in our May e-letter.

Young Tasmanian artists (under the age of 30) are challenged to produce a work that captures the essence of a living Tasmanian that inspires or motivates them. There were 70 entries, with 35 short-listed. The award is the result of a partnership between RACT Insurance, Geon, Glemenger Tasmania and Tasmanian Regional Arts.

We show 2 images here, but to find out more about the individual artists and their works, you need to attend the gallery - Saturdays and Sundays 10am-4pm (Winter Opening times).





"Bird" - August Exhibition by Eve Howard

"Bird", an exhibition of 20 hand sculptured sea birds, will be on display at the gallery from **August 11-26.** Note slight variance of date here also.

Eve lives and works in regional Tasmania (Murdunna). It was Eve's intention to run a workshop in conjunction with this exhibition, but has had to cancel as she has been asked to go overseas.

In the May e-Letter Members were asked if they would be interested in 1 day workshops, 2 day weekend workshops or weekday workshops.
Oils, acrylics, ceramics or other suggestions.
Please CONTACT A COMMITTEE MEMBER or EMAIL info@haeg.org.au to indicate your interest or suggestion!

